
Dear Families,

Welcome to the 2022-23 School Year at Traver Road Primary School. I am happy to
welcome back many of my friends from last year as well as meet some new friends!  I am so
excited to be your teacher and look forward to a fun-filled year of learning.

We are going to have so much fun together this year. I can’t wait to see your smiling
face in our classroom (Room 101) where you will be welcomed each day with love and patience. I
have set high expectations for myself and your sweet child. I promise to praise your child all
year long and make school a positive experience. It’s going to be a great year of learning filled
with excitement and fun-filled projects.

I hope everyone has been enjoying their summer break. I can’t wait to hear about all
the exciting things you have done. I also hope you have been busy reading lots of books!  I
know I have! I am looking forward to sharing with you some of the children’s books I have
bought over the summer. I know you are going to love them as much as I do!

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend a Meet and Greet before school begins. You are
welcome to come meet your teacher, see your new classroom and drop off your school
supplies. The Meet and Greet will be held on        from

. This is not mandatory but I hope to see many of you there!

I have also included a list of school supplies that will be needed for your child this year.
Please be sure to clearly label notebooks and folders with his/her name. You are more than
welcome to bring in these supplies to the meet and greet so you do not have to carry them in
your book bag.

Have a wonderful rest of the summer. Keep on reading and I look forward to seeing you
on the first day of school!

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Ann Marie Burnell

amburnell@acsdny.org



Mrs. Burnell’s School Supply List 2022-2023

*Don’t forget to label everything with your name!

● 2 Black and White Composition Notebook (returning students only
need 1 notebook as I saved one notebook from last year)

● 3 Plastic Folders with pockets-one each for Take Home, classwork &
writing

● 1    box of colored pencils
● 1     box of crayons (no larger than 24 count please)
● 1     pencil case (to keep colored pencils and crayons in)
● 2 Large size glue sticks (or 4 small size)
● 1 container of baby wipes
● 1 box of Ziploc bags- if your last name begins with the letter A -

K please send in quart size bags. If your last name begins with the
letter L- Z please send in gallon size bags.

● Headphones or earbuds placed in a large ziploc bag labeled with
your child’s name

● Pencils and erasers

*The following supplies will be useful to have at home:: scissors, glue, crayons, and pencils.

*Healthy Snacks- We will have snack time each day. Since we are
promoting healthy eating habits, we ask that only healthy snacks be sent
in. Some ideas for healthy snacks include: fruit, vegetable sticks, yogurt,
cheese & crackers. Chips, cookies and sweets are not considered appropriate
snacks for snack time.


